
  Parking at the Wilbraham Relay For Life 2012


As we are expecting a large number of people to attend the Wilbraham Relay For Life, the Logistics Committee requests that all participants obey the following rules when parking at Wilbraham & Monson Academy for the Wilbraham Relay For Life. These rules are to prevent confusion and problems from arising and they ensure that the parking and offloading process is expedited, so there is minimal interference with local traffic.

· Follow American Cancer Society signs to guide you to the correct parking area. Do not park or drive in unauthorized areas on the Wilbraham & Monson campus.

- Please obey all instructions given by members of Relay Security, Wilbraham & Monson Security, and law enforcement.

- There will be designated offloading areas along Faculty Street, which will be clearly marked. By order of the Wilbraham Police Department, you are not allowed to park anywhere along Faculty Street. You will be ticketed by the authorities.

- By order of the Wilbraham Fire Marshal, no vehicles will be allowed to enter the                                             Athletic Center fire lane. Please plan ahead when packing for the event and use easy-to-move storage containers, coolers, etc. 

- We will begin by filling the Athletic Center parking lot, which is located between the gymnasium and Rich Hall on Faculty Street.

- The Tennis Court parking lot, which is located across from the Athletic Center, is reserved strictly for Survivors. You must have a survivor parking pass in order to park your vehicle in this lot. You will be denied access to the lot without the proper paperwork. 

- As the Athletic Center lot fills we will direct you to alternative parking locations. These locations may be a distance from the track, where Relay is being held. Please account for the fact that you may not have easy access to your vehicle once you leave the parking lot.

· If you park far away from the track, Wilbraham & Monson minibuses will shuttle you to the track. These buses will run approximately every 10 minutes. We will have shuttles that will return you to your parking area when you leave the event. Please see an event volunteer for assistance.

